
NEOkla Club Meeting   December 8, 2020 
 
Board members in attendance; Jason Baney-RE, Neil Cox-Assist RE, Todd 
Swain-Treasurer, Jeff Maize-Solo Chair, George Walker-Board Member, Mike 
Tritt-Board Member, James Stowers-Board Member, Bob Stratton-Road Rally 
Chair 
 
Treasurer's report and Nov minutes accepted as written. 
 
Autocross Report- Jeff Maize; no schedule yet. Hopefully march. Stroud 
confirmed NO AUTO EVENTS on site. 
 
Roadracing- Neil Cox; KVRG & St Louis have requested same dates on MiDiv 
schedule. RR schedule out soon. New track listed for track days only so far. 
"Lake of the Ozarks Course". Salina road course; maybe, maybe not. 
 
Road Rally- Bob Straton; Plan on March "Gary D. Memorial event. 
 
Rallycross- No event in Dec. HMRC is planning an "off road" course East of 
road course. 
 
Old Business-  
Big THANKS to the nominating committee. 
Awards Banquet- on hold until Covid numbers improve. Maybe Jan? 
Life timing for autocross. Still discussing and gathering data. Check National 
office and other autocross and rallycross regions. 
 
Scale system for Hallett events. still researching options. 
 
Next board meeting Jan 12th 2021 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
James Stowers 


